St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726
flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



Return of Borrowed Technology

February 14, 2022

Dear parents/guardians,

During our shift to remote learning earlier in the year, many of our families borrowed iPads and laptops to use at home. We would kindly ask that families that still have any of these borrowed devices at home please return them to our school as soon as possible. The borrowed devices were taken from our classrooms, so getting all our devices back is important to service our daily educational needs at school. Don't forget to return the power chords with the iPad or laptop. Devices can be returned to school with your child or brought to the front doors anytime.

Many thanks for helping us out with getting back all our technology for our students to use.

Sincerely,

Mr. Minutillo Principal

Mr. Wells, Vice-principal